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From: Ian Norley

Sent: 14 May 2018 18:16

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Re: Rother Valley Railway proposed crossing of the A21 near to Robertsbridge, East
Sussex.

Dear Shenaz Choudhary,
Thank you for your email.

My address is:

Kind regards,

lan Norley.

From: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 5:12 PM

To: 'Ian Norley'
Subject: RE: Rother Valley Railway proposed crossing of the A21 near to Robertsbridge, East Sussex.

Dear Mr Norley,
Thank you for your e-mail, In order to formally register your representation we require a postal address.

Many thanks
Shenaz Choudhary

Ms Shenaz Choudhary | Transport Works Act Order, Department for Transport
1/14 | 020 7944 6848 |

From: lan Norley [maili

Sent: 12 May 2018 11:08

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>

Subject: Rother Valley Railway proposed crossing of the A21 near to Robertsbridge, East Sussex.

Good morning,
In the recent past | lived in Devon near to several level crossings used by a steam railway.

It was not uncommon for families and enthusiasts to gather on foot to get a glimpse of steam locomotives
as they passed through.

I hope that families would not get out of their cars on the A21 to have a look.



I live some seven miles from the proposed site and have no particular interest in the railway, but | do use
the A21 and | am aware of the reputation of this road.

Regards,
lan Norley.

East Sussex.
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